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TOPIC: Consideration and Adoption of Contingent Fee Legal Services Agreement with Trautmann & Garcia,  

 

 Attorneys at Law, PLLC, Eiland & Bonnin, PC and O'Hanlon, Demerath & Castillo, PC 

 

  

 

SUBMITTED BY:  Trautmann & Garcia Attorneys at Law   OF:  Legal Counsel 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   March 19, 2025 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the UISD Board of Trustees discuss and take possible action regarding the consideration 

and adoption of the contingent fee legal services agreement. 
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BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: 
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